December 6, 1990

Mr. Richard L. Wakeman, Manager
Department of Water and Power
City of Los Angeles

111 No. Hope St., Room 244

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Dick:

1 wanted to thank you for taking the time to give me an overview
of the DWP records system on my recent trip to Los Angeles. I was
impressed with your systematic approach to the project and came
away with information that I believe will be helpful to us in
planning and developing our system. I would like to offur the
same courtesy to you to learn me.e about our system, as well as
other federal systems, such as the Patent and Trademark Office's
Automated Patent System. Let nme know if you would like me to
arrange this at some point (301-492-4030). Please also extend my
thanks and regards to Bobby, Ron, Barbara Nye, and Linda Rudell~
Betts,

.

Sincerely,

Original sigued by

Francis X. Cameron
Deputy LSS Administrator
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